
1 Memorandum concerning the pre-analysis plan dated 22

October 2018

In early November 2018, we started to collect data. After collection of few observations, we

noted anomalies in the data and received information that the wording of the instructions

is misleading to some workers. Because of this, we immediately stopped collecting further

data and slightly adapted the experimental design and wording. In particular, we removed

the progress tracker and the sentence appearing above the next button. These are the main

changes. Some other minor and non-substantial wording changes were done for clarification

purposes, too. Fribourg, 10 December 2018.

Figure 1: Task appearance as outlined in the pre-analysis plan of 22 October 2018

Figure 2: Task appearance for final execution

1


	Memorandum concerning the pre-analysis plan dated 22 October 2018



